@) COVID-19
BEST PRACTISE

During this unprecedented time, I'd like to thank procedures into practice, ensuring that they are
everyone for their hard work,as we continue to adhering to social distancing wherever possible,
provide much needed support and upgrades to the  and implementing the risk controls where its not.
country’s rail networks.

The next few pages provide a great snapshot of all
We have been working closely with our clients, the brilliant work done by out teams.
stakeholders and other rail companies, to ensure
the most robust processes and procedures are in Thank you again for your hard work and for
place to keep our teams as safe as possible while adapting to new work practices as quickly and
they continue to deliver works. efficiently as you have done.

Our workforce has been doing an amazing job Stuart Webster-Spriggs
understanding and putting these policies and HSQES director
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TEMPORARY RRAP INSTALLATION - OLE
TEAM

Our OLE delivery team were tasked with developing
a methodology for installing temporary foam RRAPs.
The use of this equipment is vital for accessing Plant

for future works. The length of the central sections
had been measured at 1.97 metres, less than the
required 2m social distancing rule.

This didn’t stop the team who developed a simple,
yet effective solution, which resulted in an increased
distance between operatives of 2.3 metres.

Note* The exercise was conducted within Unipart
Rail’s compound — NWR PPE rules do not apply. The
exercise was conducted on redundant bull head track
for demonstration purposes only — Foam RRAPs can
only be used on flat-bottom rail.




